
From: mitchcopp@aol.com
To: Robert Maul
Subject: Re: Grass Valley Development
Date: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 1:26:31 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Robert,

Can you please send me the SEPA checklist that Holland submitted? Also, what is the amount of the fee
if the decision is appealed?

Thanks,  

Mitch Copp

-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Maul <RMaul@cityofcamas.us>
To: mitchcopp <mitchcopp@aol.com>
Sent: Wed, May 9, 2018 1:57 pm
Subject: RE: Grass Valley Development

Good afternoon, Mitch. 
 
A SEPA determination of non-significance will publish tomorrow.  Comment period will run

through May 24th.  You should receive a notice in the mail by Friday.   
 
Please let me know if you have other questions, or need any additional information.
 
Regards,
 
 
Robert Maul
Planning Manager
City of Camas

616 NE 4th Ave.
Camas, WA 98607
rmaul@cityofcamas.us
(360) 817-1568 Ext. 4255
 

 
 
From: mitchcopp@aol.com [mailto:mitchcopp@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 3:38 PM
To: Robert Maul
Subject: Grass Valley Development
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Hi Robert,
 
Can you please notify me as soon as a SEPA determination is made on the Grass Valley Development?  
 
Thanks,
 
Mitch Copp
19702 SE 25th St Camas WA 98607 (Awbrey Glen Resident)
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